
Department of Sanskrit

The Department of Sanskrit of both shift I and shift II jointly organized a
Special Lecture on the topic “Wonderful Sayings in Sanskrit” by the Resource
Person Dr. Prasanth Kallay, Associate Professor and Head, Department
of Sanskrit, Ramakrishna Mission Vivekananda College, Chennai on 7th
September 2023, 12.30pm at Sri Parasmal Chordia Seminar Hall. Around
60 Sanskrit Students participated and were benefited by the lecture.




